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Ottawa, December 5th, 1908.

Mr. Newcombe,

My attention has been called to your favour of the 30th October

with reference to the roome of this Department occupied by the Statute

Commission for the past four years.

I note your request that you be allowed to retain the use of

aller one but I regret that pressure for space for the officiels

Department is such that we will require this room.

will be glad, therefore, if you will give instructions

sad at our disposed at once.

Yours very truly,

ceneCealey
###i Superintend.
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